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Thursday 31st March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

This Lent, as well as arranging a 20p book sale and a staff car wash, the Caritas Ambassadors
have been busy planning Lenten walks in support of Cafod’s Walk Against Hunger campaign.

These are the routes that each class will take:
Nursery and Reception - 1km walk/run/skip/hop around the school field
Classes 1 & 3 - 1km walk from school and around the Parish Gardens
Class 2 - Blossom Walk at Nutsford Vale (approx 3km)
Classes 4-6 - Are ahead of the game as they already walked 90km on their trip to Castleton!
Classes 7-9 - 5km walk from school to and around Debdale Park and back

Each child will be given a sponsorship form and we encourage you to donate your own
collected monies to our school’s page:
https://walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/sacred-heart-gorton-walk-against-hunger

Alternatively, you could send your sponsorship money into school and we will donate it on
your behalf.

If children complete any additional walking with you (e.g. at weekends), they are welcome to
add those kilometres to their totals too. Please keep us updated by emailing
admin@sacredheart-jun.manchester.sch.uk

We thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Botham
Assistant Headteacher
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